
 Our Week of Learning 

History: We have wrapped up our first history 
unit on World Lakes! The students learned fasci-
nating facts about some of the most important 
lakes of the world.  Next, we are moving into the 
incredibly exciting unit on the Maya, Aztec, and 
Inca civilizations!  

Back to School Night  

 

Thank you all so much for attending 
Back to School Night! It was such a         
pleasure getting to meet you all and talk 
about what to expect in fifth grade. 
Please always know that your child's 
homeroom teacher is always here to    
answer questions if you have them!  

Character Corner 
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Citizenship: The habit of self-government; 
choosing to follow the rules out of request 
for others and ourselves; taking personal re-

sponsibility for our homes, school, and 
country;  cooperating with fellow-citizens, 
and defending them when needed.  

 
Be sure to help your child get their math 
book covered! We want to ensure that school 
supplies stay in great shape.  If your child 
does not have their book covered by Mon-
day, August 22, they may need to spend s 
time at a recess to accomplish this task. An 
at home book covering would be  suggested.  
 
Planners need to be signed by parents or 
guardians on a nightly basis.  The planners 
are the best way to ensure that you are up to 

date on the work your child has each night.  

Reminders 

 


